
Dear MRO Community Colleagues, 

As COVID-19 cases increase around the world and stricter measures are being put in place to combat the 
crisis, we have made the decision to reschedule ap&m Europe 2020 to take place alongside MRO Europe, 
on 27-29 October 2020 in Barcelona, Spain.  

We carefully considered the best option to keep our customers safe, while recognising that the second half 
of the year will be an extremely busy one for most. Instead of cancelling the event entirely, we feel we can 
offer the best possible experience for the aviation community by hosting the two events together, which 
will maximise opportunities at the event and limit your travel and expense plans. We believe that this co-
location will be especially convenient for airline managers and purchasers, who can meet many suppliers in 
one trip, while also allowing us additional focus on our customer relations efforts.  

As we all deal with this crisis, our account and content teams remain laser-focused on your success. All of 
our businesses are in uncharted territory, but the aviation industry has withstood many serious challenges, 
and Aviation Week’s commitment to your success is unwavering. 

We are at the ready to support and provide flexible options for the best possible experience for you and 
your business. 

The conversations we’ve had with MRO leaders and managers over the last few days have proven just how 
lucky we are to be part of this supportive, tight-knit industry. We are all being called upon to be our best 
selves, with patience, understanding and compassion. This too shall pass, and we will rise, stronger and 
better than ever. 

Stay strong and safe during these coming weeks and months. Looking forward to seeing you in October at 
the co-located shows. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Hamilton 
President 
Aviation Week Network 


